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Greg Ferguson, Mediator 

 

Dear L&E Executive Committee: 

I write to express my interest in serving as the neutral representative on the Labor and Employment 

Executive Committee of the WSBA in continuation of my role from last year.   

I would welcome the opportunity to serve the WSBA as an L&E committee representative and am 

confident that I have the time necessary to contribute effectively to the position.  My CV is attached 

outlining my relevant experience.  Thank you for your consideration.    

Best regards, 

Greg Ferguson 

Attorney and Mediator 
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